
On October 3, Stephen 

Lidelow was officially     

welcomed into the Body of 

Christ as he was baptised 

by Father Jesse. Steve’s 

demonstration of a deep 

and pure faith is an        

inspiration to us all. We are 

glad to welcome him, and 

all who are interested in 

being part of the family of 

God, into the fold.   
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And the 2021 Ronald Hancock Award 

goes to... 

Garry Haigh! Garry’s musical 

talents shine through, both in 

church as well as in the       

community, where he and his 

brother, Chris, are a well-

loved musical duo. His          

expertise with sound systems, 

projectors and the computer 

are a blessing to us every   

Sunday. As an important part of 

the Parish Council, Garry 

draws on his experience in building to help keep the church ship 

shape. Well done, Garry, for making good use of your many      

talents! 



You may have spotted the Lumber-

jack Grill food truck around town 

lately. Chef Raj has been dishing up 

what is being touted as some of the 

yummiest 

burgers in 

the valley 

(among other things), and has been setting up 

shop outside the Anglican Church on Thursday 

evenings. Come down for a tasty bite, or just to 

get out of making dinner on Thursdays! It is also a 

wonderful opportunity to connect with community 

and support local business after a long period of 

isolation.  

(Photos from the Lumberjack Grill page on Facebook) 

Feeding the flock 

Flower Power 
Spring is most definitely here! Helen Pack-

wood and her helpers have been producing 

the most lovely flower arrangements every 

Sunday. The roses pictured below were from 

the gardens of several congregation       

members. Keep up the good work! We are 

thankful for everyone who works hard        

behind the scenes to enrich our services.   


